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Sister Evelyn Strei, OSB, age 96, 
died peacefully on June 12, 2025 

  

Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and 
let perpetual light shine upon her. May 
her soul and the souls of all the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest 
in peace. Amen  
 
Read her obituary here...  
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Religious Freedom Week Begins June 22nd 
  

It begins with the feast day of Sts. Thomas More and John Fisher, includes the 
Nativity of St. John the Baptist, and ends with the feast of Sts. Peter and Paul. 
Through prayer, education, and action during Religious Freedom Week, we can 
promote the hope found in the fundamental right of religious freedom for Catholics 
and for people of all faiths.  
 
To learn more about this special week click here... 
 

  

  
  

   

  

    

In Tough Budget Year, Minnesota 
Catholic Conference Helps Deliver 

Key Legislative Victories 
  

From protecting nonpublic pupil aid, 
to stopping the legalization of sports 
gambling, the Minnesota Catholic 
Conference had some huge wins this 
past legislative session. 
 
To read about all the wins click here... 
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The Art of Accompaniment 
with Fr. Boniface Hicks, OSB 

  

The Diocese of Fargo is hosting “The Art of 
Accompaniment” workshop/retreat at their 
Maryvale Retreat Center in Valley City, North 
Dakota July 21 – 25, 2025.  Fr. Boniface led the 
evening “Litany of Healing and Repentance in the 
Eucharist” at last year’s National Eucharistic 
Congress in Indianapolis and his ministry in 
forming Catholics as missionary disciples trained in 
the “Art of Accompaniment” is highly regarded.  
 
This 5-day training was created to equip Catholics 
as sons and daughters of God to know how to help 
guide our brothers and sisters deeper into the heart 
of Christ and the arms of the Father. This will serve 
as a foundation for those who wish to continue 
learning the practice of spiritual direction, or it also 
can be a stand-alone course for those wish simply to 
learn the "art of accompaniment." 
 
For more information and to register click here... 
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Sent by Janelle Gergen 
 

 

 

  

  

  

Direct replies to this email can only be seen by admins.  
Email me when people reply to this note 
 
To ensure that these emails land in your inbox and do not go into spam, please add mail@flocknote.com to your 
email address book or safe senders list.  
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